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A. Current Projects:

1. Tarentum Consent Order and Agreement (Sanitary Sewers)

Borough Responsibilities
A. Once lines are cleaned, RedZone plans to go back out to finish unfinished items. 
B. GTE working to determine what is left to be CCTV’d and what needs to be cleaned prior to CCTV.  A new line was found and GTE is currently trying to decipher the mapping. 
C. Tarentum Borough received a $100,000 grant through the Gaming Economic Development and Tourism Fund (GEDTF) for the 7th Avenue and Ormond Street storm sewer installation and $290,683 through the CDBG program. This project is required to be completed under the consent order and agreement.  This project is ready to be bid, however, the GEDTF grant agreement was never processed by the county.  Waiting for their notification to proceed.  
2. Received ARLE Grant for traffic signal replacement at the intersection of East 10th Avenue and Corbett Street.
· Notice to proceed given to the contractor (waiting for material delivery).
.
3. CDBG year 47- Sanitary Sewer Line Lining  
· AVNCOG issued the notice to proceed.  Waiting for Schedule from Contractor (Jet Jack). 

4. CDBG Applications for year 48
· Project was funded by CDBG/AVNCOG.  Estimated project costs $152,054.  Grant amount $98,835.  Tentative bid schedule- Fall 2022.  AVNCOG reached out regarding CDBG looking to set up funding contract for this project.  GTE provided AVNCOG with all requested documentation for funding contract to be set up.  
 
5. CDBG Applications for year 49 
a. West 11th Avenue – New Waterline 
b. Collins Way – Spring Run Off 
· Pre applications due September 9th and final applications to be submitted September 15th.  Resolutions for both applications to be executed at Brough’s September 13th meeting so can be submitted with full application.



6. CFA Application
· Three applications were submitted for the March 15, 2022 deadline.  Still waiting on grant selection by the CFA. 

Respectfully Submitted August 31, 2022
Daniel F Schmitt, P.E.


